
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
September 13, 2016 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
 
Re: Docket No. 16-035-33, In the Matter of the Application of the Energy Services 

Agreement with Kennecott Utah Copper, LLC 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
Pursuant to the Division of Public Utilities’ (Division) request that the Commission be informed of 
the Company’s receipt of an updated notice from Kennecott Utah Copper, LLC (Kennecott), the 
purpose of this letter is to inform you that on August 5, 2016, Rocky Mountain Power received a 
letter from Kennecott changing the intended transfer date of service the Company initially received 
pursuant to Utah Code Ann. § 54-3-32.  At the scheduling conference in this docket, the Division noted 
for the record that its consent to the agreed upon schedule was contingent on Kennecott timely 
amending the anticipated transfer date of its previously noticed intention to transfer to a nonutility 
energy supplier.  The Presiding Officer noted the Division’s contingent agreement and requested the 
parties timely notify the Commission in the event any problem arises that requires revisiting the 
established schedule.  
 
Please direct any questions related to this notification to Bob Lively, at 801.220.4052 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
Assistant General Counsel 

 

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Assistant General Counsel 
1407West North Temple, Suite 320 
Salt Lake City, UT  84116 
801.220.4050 
801.220.3299 Fax 
 


